FLU SEASON 2020/21

Please note that flu clinic appointments for the over 65 age group are available
from September 2020. If you are 65 or over please contact reception on 01268
418200 (Langdon Hills) or 01268 553292 (Southview Park Surgery) to make an
appointment. In addition we will also have walk in clinics on Saturday 12t
September 2020 at Langdon Hills and Southview Park Surgery from 10.00
a.m.to 12.00 midday.

In order to help with social distancing, we would be grateful if patients with
surnames beginning A-M arrive between 10-11 and surnames beginning with
N-Z arrive between 11 -12.

Please make sure you have a face mask or covering when entering the
building.

Please call reception or click on the following link for further information.

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/vaccinations/flu-influenza-vaccine/




